
Christ Our Savior !
Roman Catholic Parish!
!

Holy Trinity Church!

 & St. Nicholas Church!

764 Fifth Street 

Struthers, OH 44471 
 

330-755-9819 • Fax: 330-755-9949  
Emergency: 330-755-9810 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 

 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
Religious Ed: 330-755-6245 ext. 114 
St. Nicholas School: 330-755-2128 

Website: www.cosparish.org 
Email: cosparishstruthers@gmail.com 
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Fourth Sunday Ordinary Time                                                                                               January 28, 2018                                  

PREPARE for NEXT SUNDAY'S MASS:  
Readings found in the Gather Hymnal # 993 
 

First Reading: Job 7:1-4, 6-7 
Psalm: 147:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 
Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 9:16-19, 22-23 
Gospel: M ark 1:29-39 

MEMORIAL CANDLES FOR THE WEEK OF  
 February 4, 2018 

MASS INTENTIONS & DEVOTION 
 

Saturday, January 27  SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Elizabeth & Edward Allshouse (Family) 
                      Mary Sulik (Eleanor Sandy, Daughter) 
                      Jennie Domico (Paulette & Don Malatok) 
                      Joseph Burgmyer (Paul Brenner) 
                      Thomas Pitts (Teresa Vass & Family) 
Sunday, January 28 
8:00 am: HT: Larry Pethtel & Joseph Sirilla (Family)  
10:45am: SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish  
Monday, January 29 
9:00 am: SN: Nicholas Rucci (Mackos & Payne Families) 
       9:30 am & 7:00 pm Miraculous Medal Novena  
Tuesday, January 30                                           
 8:30 am: HT: Infant Jesus of Prague Novena 
9:00 am: SN: Michael J. Lisko (Mother, Agnes) 
Wednesday, January 31  School Mass 
9:00 am: SN: Rose Marie Agresta (Frank Prato) 
       9:30 am - 8:00 pm: SN: Eucharistic Adoration  
Thursday, February 1 
9:00 am: SN: Prayer Service with Communion  
Friday, February 2 
9:00 am: SN: Kathleen Jackson (Anna M Jackson) 
                      St Nicholas Endowment Donors 
Saturday, February 3 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Katcher & Klacik Families (Family) 
                      Mary Lou Durick (Ben & Norma Bruno) 
                      Frank Zajac (Claire Sybelnik) 
                      Edward Vrabel (Sis Bogan) 
                      Virginia Carbone (Paul & Marianne Burman) 
                      Mary Beth Allshouse (Chapel Crochet Group) 
                      Helen White (Jack White Family) 
                      Thomas Glova (Family) 
Sunday, February 4 
8:00 am: HT:  Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish  
10:45am: SN: John & Katherine Sweder (Tom & MaryAnn)  

Our return to God for Blessings on
Sunday, January 21, 2018 

 

Stewardship Thought:  “Brothers and sisters:  I 
should like you to be free of anxieties.”  -  
                                                    1 Corinthians 7:32 
 
How much anxiety do we bring upon ourselves by 
constantly worrying about not having enough or 
attaining more things?  God won’t necessarily give 
you everything you want, but He will provide 
everything you need.  Try this – use the word “pray” 
instead of the word “worry” in the future.     

 

John & Teresa Colista (Family) SN 

Bible Sharing & Discussion with 
Deacon John: Meetings are held on 
Mondays at 6:30 p.m. in the 
conference room at the parish office. 
All are invited, all are welcome!  

January 21st Collection:                 2018         2017 
Budget $12,500.00     Actual     $10,082.50     $8,352.00 
 
Envelopes Mailed Adults: 1146 
Envelopes Returned Adults: 370 
Mass Attendance: 604 

We welcome our newest Saints,  

baptized into Christ Jesus by water  

and the Holy Spirit:  

        Harper McBride & Dax Tournoux  
 

                 Safely Home 
            Please remember in your prayers                

         the soul and family of 
             Mary Jo Trimacco              

ALTAR SERVERS  
Saturday, February 3, 2018  

  4:30 pm: SN:  Diana Szenborn & Angelina Peebles 
Sunday, February 4, 2018 

  8:00 am: HT:  Mark & Kirsten Dubiel 
10:45 am: SN:  Lia Patellis & Marisa Orbin 
                         
visit our WEBSITE for complete schedule @ www.cosparish.org 



SAINT OF THE WEEK: SAINT ANSGAR 
 

Born near Amiens (now part of France) to a noble family 
on September 8, 801, Ansgar was sent to Corbie Abbey after 
his mother’s death. A vision the boy had at the abbey 
convinced him to take both his faith and his education more 
seriously. Christianity having been established in Saxony 
(today in northern Germany), missionaries were then setting 
their sights on the lands to the north. Ansgar joined a group of 
monks who took the faith to Jutland (now in Denmark). When 
the Swedish King Björn Hauge asked for Christian 
missionaries, Ansgar, his assistant Witmar, and others made 
many converts in Sweden and built the first Christian church. 
In 831 Ansgar became Archbishop of Hamburg. 
The Viking culture, however, was still alive in the lands to the 
north, and Ansgar saw years of work disappear when 
Northmen destroyed Hamburg in 845 and took control of the 
Scandinavian regions. Ansgar returned to Denmark and 
Sweden in 854 to rebuild the Christianity that had been 
destroyed. His holiness, simplicity, and preaching were the 
keys to his great success at winning converts. Ansgar, it is said, 
healed many sick people. Rimbert, his student, successor, and 
biographer, wrote that “sick people came eagerly to him, not 
only from his own diocese, but from a great distance, 
demanding from him healing medicine. He, however, preferred 
that this should be kept quiet rather than that it should be 
noised abroad. For when these signs of power were spoken of 
on one occasion in his presence, he said to a friend, ‘Were I 
worthy of such a favor from my God, I would ask that he 
would grant to me this one miracle, that by His grace He would 
make of me a good man.’" 
Saint Ansgar, the Apostle to the North, died in 865. We 
celebrate his feast on February 3. He is the patron saint of the 
Scandinavian countries. 

Catholic Charities  
Annual “Keep the Kids Warm” Campaign  

During Poverty Awareness Month  
 
Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Youngstown is calling 
upon Catholics and others of good will to support a special 
collection to provide winter utility assistance for families in 
need.  The “Keep the Kids Warm” campaign will take place 
during January, the month designated by the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops as “Poverty Awareness 
Month.” 
Approximately 43% of the households in the Diocese of 
Youngstown have difficulty affording life’s basic 
necessities.  Poverty Awareness Month draws attention to 
those who live below the federal poverty level, as well as those 
who are working but are unable to keep up with the cost of 
living. 
“Keep the Kids Warm” assists working poor families who do 
not qualify for government assistance; families waiting for 
PIPP (Percentage of Income Payment Plan) Plus to authorize 
assistance; and families whose HEAP (Home Energy 
Assistance Program) benefits have been exhausted. 
Catholic Charities serves people of all faiths and no faith as 
resources allow.  Last year, Catholic Charities impacted 5,733 
people through its utility assistance efforts across the Diocese 
of Youngstown. 
Donations to support “Keep the Kids Warm” can be sent 
to:  Catholic Charities, Keep the Kids Warm, P. O. Box 614, 
Youngstown, Ohio 44501.  Donations can also be made on 
Catholic Charities’ website at www.ccdoy.org.    

 FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK    
 
 

FOLLOW JESUS AND FOLLOW THE LINES 
 

Dear Parishioner (s) 
 

We all enjoy our new parking lot by Saint Nicholas 
church and I have heard many compliments from many of 
you how our parking lot is well situated and accessible for 
people to get in and get out. However, some of our 
parishioners (maybe ….) have decided to make their own 
rules and regulations where to park their cars. This BAD habit 
HAS TO STOP.  

 
I have people coming to me after the masses or they 

call the office to tell me, that the entrance to the parking lot 
from the FIFTH STREET entrance is too narrow, due to 
ILLEGAL parking. People are creating a new (ILLEGAL) 
parking lane while blocking other cars to enter or to leave the 
parking lot. There is no excuse for this selfish act.  If their 
excuse is: “I will leave the mass before people leave the 
church”, they are incorrect and they can even create more 
problems. What if a person, whose car is being BLOCKED, 
needs to leave because of an emergency and they cannot 
leave the parking lot? What if an emergency vehicle needs to 
access the parking lot and the entrance is too narrow, so they 
would have to drive around the block? Every second counts. 
Please, follow the parking lines and if someone wants the 
parking spots by the school, they need to come early 
otherwise they have to park somewhere else. To stop this 
behavior, I have come up with three solutions:  

 
1. As you are well aware, we have installed the 
cameras around the parking lot and if this ILLEGAL action will 
not stop, some people can expect a “friendly” phone call from 
their pastor. (I would not recommend this step).  
2. Another step we can take is to establish an AA 
meeting for people who are addicted to SELFISH and ILLEGAL 
parking and I will be sending personal invitations to those 
meetings.  
3. The last, and the most practical step to resolve this 
issue would be to do this:  As you come to church to learn 
how to follow Jesus, please, follow the yellow lines as well. 
God is watching you, as well as, Father Martin. 
 

Have a blessed day and stay between the lines  
 
Fr. Martin 
 
Pastor, “parking lot police” 



The Quo Vadis AA Meetings are held at 8 p.m. Fridays 
in the St. Nicholas Lower Church Hall. This meeting is 
open to all seeking recovery from alcohol addiction.  

Our sick: Blake Doss, Marcia Styranec, 
Robert Arnoto, Regina Graygo, Julia Skalada, 
Robert Skalada, Tom Kolat, Wendy Pakalnis, 
Jeannette Rusu, Diane Javorsky, Michael 
Lombard, Linda Agnew, Heather Hanlon, 

Carmella Bokros, Hannah Tringhese, Tom Wasko, Dominic 
Lippillo Jr., Sally Baldelli, Kathy Tomko, Edward Kellish, Pat 
Costello, Ulisse Sevi, Maureen Johnson, Jack Witherow, 
Eleanor Sandy, Joe Tomko, Guy Savastano, Anna Leenheer, 
Loretta Cioci, Betty Stipetich, Michael Clemente, James 
Marco, Bionci Ginnetti & Frank Gubany.  
 

Our sick and homebound: Glor ia Russo, Lenora Freedy, 
Joe Guidos & Christine Peluso Kinsley. 
 

For those in nursing homes: Dorothy Petro, Patr icia Watt, 
Florence Colburn, Mary Nichiporchick, Audrey Slanina, Mary 
Brenner, Ann Vinkler, Theresa Pitlik, Mary Lancy, Mary 
Agnes Rabosky, Andy Sandusky & Connie LaRiccia.  

The Centering Prayer Group meets on the 2nd & 4th 
Tuesdays of the month from 6 - 7 p.m. in the  
St. Nicholas Lower Church.  

First Friday Club of Greater Youngstown Luncheon Speaker 
Series presents the Most Reverend George V. Murry S.J., 
Bishop of the Diocese of Youngstown on Thursday, February 
1, 2018 at The Georgetown in Boardman. Bishop Murry will 
speak on The Church Today. The luncheon begins at 11:30 
a.m. and concludes at 1:00 p.m.  Please contact Pat Floryjanski 
@  330-755-1108 if you would like to attend.  

HOLY TRINITY PIROHY can be ordered by phone @ 330-
755-0064 from 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM on Thursdays and 
8:00 AM - 10:00 AM on Fridays. Containers are provided. 
Pick up is Friday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Cost: $6.00 per 

dozen. PIROHY SALES WILL RESUME ON FEBRUARY 2. 

The CHRIST OUR SAVIOR FOOD PANTRY AT 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH is open from 9:30 
AM - 12:30 PM on Mondays for anyone in 

need of assistance. The food pantry is sponsored by the St. 
Vincent de Paul Society of Christ Our Savior Parish. To 
maintain this wonderful new ministry to our parish we need 
to keep the shelves at the pantry full of non-perishable food 
items. Please use the donation boxes located in St. Nicholas 
Church and Holy Trinity Church as you are able to so we can 
continue to help those less fortunate in our community. The 
following items are needed for FEBRUARY: PEANUT BUTTER, 
JELLY, RICE, SOUP & CRACKERS.  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Christ Our Savior 
Council #4471, 3rd Degree meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Mondays of the month in the Holy Name Room in 
the Great Hall at 7PM.   
All members are encouraged to attend.   
 

MOBILITY ON LOAN: the Knights of Columbus’ Mobility 
on Loan ministry has a nice inventory of wheelchairs, potty 
chairs, walkers, and crutches available for loan. Items are 
available for loan at no cost to the parishioners and immediate 
families of Christ Our Savior Parish and the brother knights 
and families of Council 4471. Any parishioner having a need 
for one of the above listed devices or having one to donate, 
may contact brother knights Joe Wilkos at 330-782-6858 or 
Andy Brincko at 330-782-2400.   
Note: please remember to return your loaned item when your 
need for it has passed. Contact Joe or Andy to arrange for 
your returns. 

 

The Chapel Crochet & Knitting Group of Chr ist Our  
Savior Parish meets the 1st Monday of the month at 7:30 
PM in the St. Nicholas Lower Church. All skill levels are 
welcome. Contact Virginia Bartos at 330-406-0364 for 
more information.  

The Holy Trinity Infant Jesus Guild will hold a meeting in the 

lower church hall on Tuesday, January 30th at 
11:30am.  A  light lunch will be served.  All members are 
urged to attend to plan out the new year and help get the 
annual raffle tickets ready for mail.  New members are always 
welcome to join the Guild. 

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS: all items for the bulletin need to be 
submitted by Tuesday at 4 p.m. Submissions received after that 
deadline will be held for the following week’s bulletin. 
Bulletin items can be dropped off or mailed to the Parish office 
or email:  lhill@youngstowndiocese.org.  

CHURCH OVERSEAS COMBINED COLLECTION: This 
weekend the Diocese of Youngstown is holding the Church 
Overseas Combined Collection for ministries of the Church 
around the globe. These ministries of the  Catholic Relief 
Services (CRS), Holy Father/Peter’s Pence, the Church in 
Central and Eastern Europe and the Church in Latin 
America assist the Church in serving people who are 
hungry, refugees, victims of natural disasters, and 
development projects. Please give generously to this collection 
which combines four collections in one.  

Fellow Parishioners, 
 

The St Vincent de Paul Society and I are again grateful and 
humbled for the generosity you have shown during our Hoodie 
Drive.  We were able to bring many to the County Chapter to 
distribute to those in need.  
 

In addition we remain grateful for your help with the food 
pantry we now operate every week and for your monthly 
donations which allow us to help those who live in the 
Struthers area.  With your continued assistance we can 
continue this vital ministry.   
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Joann Burgmyer 
President, St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Christ Our Savior Parish  



YOUTH MINISTRY 

ST. NICHOLAS SCHOOL 

 Registration for the School Year 2018-2019 is now open. 
Anyone interested in attending Saint Nicholas School can call 
the school office at 330-755-2128 for more information.  
Applications for EdChoice Scholarships will be available 
February 1st. Eligibility in grades K-12 is based on failing school 
districts. EdChoice Expansion Scholarship is income based and 
available to K-5. Other financial assistance is available. Call for 
details. 
 
Catholic Schools: Learn. Serve. Lead. Succeed.   
We will celebrate with activities centered 
around “The Yellow Brick Road”. Students will 
earn a badge of Courage, Heart & Brain 
through weekly activities. Pleae Join us for our 
school mass at 9:00am on Wednesday, 
January 31st. 
  
SAVE THE DATES!  NIGHT AT THE RACES WILL BE HELD 
ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH, 2018. THE NEXT SAINT 
NICHOLAS SCHOOL QUARTER AUCTION WILL BE 
SATURDAY, APRIL 14TH, 2018. 
 
Cash For Cans – This is for aluminum cans only-no plastic, 
glass, newspapers, etc. (Cans can not be crushed) The 
Mahoning Valley Green Team will pick cans up at the main 
entrance of the school on the second Tuesday of every month. 
Next pick up will be Tuesday, February13th, 2018. Please have 
cans in bags marked Saint Nicholas School.   
  
Saint Nicholas School Mission Statement: Saint Nicholas 
School is a Catholic elementary school, founded in 1928 and 
serving families with students in grades kindergarten through 
eight. The school exists to provide an academically excellent 
Catholic education and promote high standards in behavior and 
respect. Saint Nicholas School serves the church and Struthers 
communities as well as the Mahoning Valley bonded together 
as a family in faith. We are deeply committed to nurturing our 
students through the teaching of the scriptures and promoting 
and modeling of service in accordance to the Gospel values. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

7th & 8th Grade Boys Basketball 
Monday  8th vs St. Christine 8 
Jan. 29th       7:30pm@St. Rose 
 
Saturday  7th vs Holy Family 7 
Feb. 3rd                  1:00pm@St. Nicholas 
 
Saturday  8th vs Holy Family 8 
Feb. 3rd       2:00pm@St. Nicholas 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FACEBOOK: ccd_cos   
PHONE: 330-755-6245 ext. 114 & 104 

EMAIL: jamie.miller@youngstowndiocese.org 
 

CCD: We will continue to accept registrations for the 2017-
2018 CCD school year for Grades Kindergarten through Grade 
8. All families—returning or new—need to turn in a 
registration form prior to class admittance.  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
OF THE WORD: Children’s Liturgy of the Word is offered at 
the Sunday 10:45 a.m. Mass for Children from age 3 to 2nd 

Grade. Please contact Jamie Miller at the Religious Education 
office, 330-755-6245 ext. 114, if you are interested in helping.   
A Child Protection class and fingerprinting will be required of 
all volunteers.  

Come and join Cardinal Mooney High School for their Winter 
Open House on Sunday, February 4, 2018 from 1:00 pm to 
4:00 pm! Enjoy student guided tours; learn about financial  
assistance & Block Scheduling; enter for a chance to win one 
of two $500 tuition credits!  
Please RSVP at  www.cardinalmooney.com/events   

The Early Childhood Learning Center at St. Luke is having 
their OPEN HOUSE on Sunday January 28th from 12:00 – 
2:00pm.  Come and see all the preschool classrooms and 
meet the teachers.  The ECLC enrolls children 2 ½ to 5 years 
of age.  The site is fully licensed through the Ohio Department 
of Ed.  For more information, contact the center at (330) 782 - 
4060 

CALLING ALL YOUTH MINISTRY!  Plan to attend a short 
informational meeting on Sunday, February 4 in the St. 
Nicholas Lower Church after the 10:45 a.m. Mass. We will 
discuss our upcoming visit to the Blackburn House and future 
events. Looking forward to seeing everyone.  

BASKETBALL FREE THROW WINNERS 
 

Congratulations to the winners of the annual K of C free throw 
championship. The event was held January 24, 2018 at the St. 
Nicholas gym and sponsored by the Christ Our Savior Knights 
of Columbus. The following winners will move on to the 
District Competition which will be announced very soon. 
 

9 year old girl: Angelina Pagan 
9 year old boy: Jayden Ruess 
10 year old girl: Antina Simmons 
10 year old boy: Garrett Bogan 
11 year old girl: Eniyha McLane 
11 year old boy: Jayden Hoffman 
12 year old girl: Kay’Ana Clinkscale 
12 year old boy: Jason Austin 
13 year old girl: Giovanna Radilovic 
13 year old boy: Rocco Garchar 
14 year old girl: Alicia Cortez 
14 year old boy: Michael DiVencenzo 
 

We wish these young athletes good luck as they move on to the 
next competition.  

https://www.cardinalmooney.com/events/


Bus Trip to: 
 RIVERS CASINO  

 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2018 
Sponsored By: COSP St. Nicholas Church Altar & Rosary  

 

Cost: $30  
($20 Free Play & $5.00 Food Voucher) 

 

Coffee & Donut at 8:00 a.m.   
St. Nicholas Great Hall 

Please park on the side of the hall in the lot on Garfield St.  
 

Bus leaves hall at 8:30 a.m.  
Leaves Casino at 4:30 p.m.  

 

Seats assigned as checks are received.  First paid, first seated.  
 

Checks payable to:  
St. Nicholas Altar & Rosary Society 
Mail : c/o Priscilla Carlucci  
169 Harvey St., Struthers, OH 44471 

 

NOTE:  We need your Name, Address, Phone #,  
Date of Birth & Rivers Card #  

 

*MUST BRING LEGAL PHOTO I.D. ON TRIP* 
 

For more information please contact:  
Priscilla @ 330-755-9966 or  
Bev Pack @ 330-727-2244 (cell)  
or 330-755-7274 (Home) 

Celebrate Valentine’s Day  
at The Ursuline Center 

 
Couples, families, friends and singles are invited to 
celebrate the spirit of Valentine’s Day Tues., Feb. 
13 at The Ursuline Center, 4280 Shields Road, 
Canfield. That’s when the Center is holding its 
annual Valentine’s Day Dinner. For $26 each, guests receive 
appetizers, dinner, dessert, drinks — including wine, and 
chocolate. Entertainment is being provided by the Boardman 
Chorale. Appetizers of cheese, crackers and fruit will whet the 
appetites of those attending. Catered by Canfield’s Broad 
Street Diner, the meal will feature Chicken Francaise, pasta, 
green beans, salad and rolls. A sumptuous mousse dessert 
served in chocolate cups completes the meal. For tickets, call 
Peggy at the Ursuline Sisters of Youngstown 
Motherhouse: 330-792-7636. All proceeds from the event 
benefit the Ursuline Ministries including Ursuline Sisters HIV/
AIDS, Beatitude House, and Ursuline Preschool and 
Kindergarten. More information can be found 
at theursulinecenter.org.  



Fr. Rogers and Fr. DeLucia of St. Charles Parish will host 
an Italian Canevale (Italian Mardi Gras) on Saturday, 
February 3, 2018 at The Georgetown. 
Dinner, dancing, cash bar • $45 per person 
Tickets can be purchased at St. Charles Parish -  
330-758-2325 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church offers DivorceCare 
Support Group 
 DivorceCare is a 12-week course/discussion group for 
those who are going through or have gone through a separa-
tion or divorce. It addresses through education and discussion 
the most common issues associated with divorce/separation 
and promotes powerful healing so that you can move on to 
build a new life filled with promise and hope. The three com-
ponents of DivorceCare are inspiring and educational video 
presentations, supportive and safe group discussions, and 
resources for home use.  
 DivorceCare will be offered at Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Church in Austintown for 12 consecutive Mondays, 6:30-8:30 
pm beginning on March 5th. 
 Contact Margie Hynes at ihmmargie@gmail.com to re-
serve your spot, or visit the IHM website, www.ihm-
parish.com/divorce-support for more information and to reg-
ister online. You may also call 330-793-9988. DivorceCare is 
sponsored by the IHM Family Healing Team. Church affiliation 
is not required for participation. Meetings will be held in the 
IHM Rectory.  

“END OF LIFE ISSUES” SEMINAR 
 

The Catholic Church’s Teaching 
      Presented by Reverend Zachary Coulter,  
     Associate Pastor at St. Christine Parish, Youngstown  
 
The Role of Hospice 
     Presented by Dr. Medford Mashburn,  
     Medical Director for Hospice and Palliative Care for     
     Mercy Health, Youngstown and Hospice of the Valley 
 
Walking with the Hospice Chaplain 
     Presented by Lori Pugh, Chaplain with Crossroads Hospice 
 
When?  Sunday, January 28     1:00 - 3:00 PM 
 
Where?  St. Christine Parish Center 
                3165 S. Schenley Avenue, Youngstown 
 
Admission is Free. 
Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
This seminar is presented by the St. Christine Health & Well-
ness Ministry and is co-sponsored by the Office of Pro-Life, 
Marriage, and Family Ministry of the Diocese of Youngstown. 

ST. NICHOLAS SCHOOL, HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
 AND KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

PRESENT 

 

Saturday, February 10, 2018 
 

Doors open at 6:30 pm 
Races: 7:00 pm 

 
Great Hall 766 Fifth Street 

Struthers, Ohio 
Call for information 330-755-2128 

 

Free Admission 
Free Refreshments & Food 

 

Quarter Draft 
Chinese Auction - Black Jack 
$1 Pull Tabs - Lottery Raffles 
Over & Under - 50/50 Raffle 

 
All Proceeds will benefit 

Saint Nicholas School 
 
 

Be Our Guest 
Bring a Friend 

Adults Only 
(21 & Over) 






